
Riverside Walter Reed Hospital Pharmacy Location Change- RWRH has 

moved from the temporary location to its permanent location on the 1st floor 

of new construction… main hospital across from surgery. This means that all 

PEM box exchanges between the hours of 7am – 6pm (M-F) and 8am and 

2PM on weekends and holidays will take place in the new location. The ED 

will continue to exchange after hours as before. 

The green arrows show path from out of ED department to new pharmacy 

location.  (Posted 6-27-19). 

 

 


